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WELCOME WORDS 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
As Mayor of Chepelare I am particularly pleased to welcome you in our beautiful 
town! 
 
We are happy that here will be held this 7th edition of the Bulgarian-Serbian 
Astronomical Conference, dedicated to one of the most advanced areas of 
astronomy, namely ASTROINFORMATICS, which brings together 
mathematicians, computer scientists and astronomers to new data and new results 
in the present terabyte (TB) data explosion as a result of modern ground and space 
observations and their access via Internet. It is especially important for all of us 
this conference to be held.  
 
Chepelare supports this forum of scientific thought and hopes that the participation 
in the  conference organization will contribute to its success. 
 
Good luck! 
 
June 1st, 2011. 
Chepelare 
 
Georgi Ivanov Popov 
Mayor of Chepelare 
 
 




